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September 23, 2024 
 
 
The Honorable President and Members of Council 
City County Building, 5th Floor 
Pittsburgh, PA 15219 
 
 
Dear President and Members of Council: 
  
 Attached is a proposed resolution authorizing the Mayor, the Director of the Office of Management and 
Budget, and the Department of Mobility and Infrastructure to enter into an Agreement or Agreements with US 
Department of Transportation for the purpose of receiving grant funds from the Safe Streets for All grant  program 
in the amount not to exceed $1,320,000.00 dollars to conduct a road safety audit of up to 10 High Injury corridors, 
develop a Vision Zero-focused Complete Streets Design Manual, and deploy three demonstration projects. The 
grant requires a match from the City of Pittsburgh in the amount not to exceed $130,000 and a match from 
Carnegie Melon University in the amount not to exceed $200,000 for this stated purpose for a total project cost 
of ONE MILLION SIX HUNDRED FIFTY THOUSAND ($1,650,000.00) dollars. 
 
  
Your favorable consideration of this proposed Resolution is appreciated. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 

Jake Pawlak 
Director  
 


